
May 26, 2020 

 

Dear Members of the Class of 2020, 

 

On Tuesday, May 26, Governor Murphy released the following statement: 

“Effective July 6, 2020, New Jersey schools will be able to hold 

outdoor graduation ceremonies that comply with social 

distancing.” 

 

Southern Regional will continue with producing a Virtual Graduation Ceremony which will be 

presented on Friday, June 12, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.  

 

The Southern Regional Board of Education and administration remain open to also conducting 

an in-person graduation, for those who choose to participate, later this summer once more 

defined guidelines and updated social distancing standards are published. 

 

#Separated Now Together Forever 

The Administrative Team 

 

 


